
GDPR – Annual Audit 

The Annual Audit of the Town Council for compliance with GDPR should be 

undertaken at this time of year but will be delayed due to the current situation.  

When work resumes in all offices, and it is safe to do so, the full audit will be 

undertaken and reported to the Policy and Finance Committee. 

In the meantime I am confident that all members of staff are working in accordance 

with the regulations and Councillors have been reminded of their responsibility 

regarding Data Protection. 

 

Mandy Thomas 

Senior Policy and Data Compliance Monitoring Officer 

29th May 2020  


